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Townsville Flyers Bluewater: Tri Club Flyin
Australian Miniature Aerosports Society Inc.

Members,

A message from the Townsville Flyers Bluewater:

Come and join us for the North Queensland Tri Club flyin later this year!. Details can be found here:

Club Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/4295658097136524/

Kind regards,

The team at AMAS Inc.

We use email as an important way to communicate what is going on at Australian Miniature Aerosports Society Inc.. If you no longer wish to hear from us you
can unsubscribe from our mailing list.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please
notify the Society and delete the email immediately.Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the
Society. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Society accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.
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